
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 
NEWSLETTER  28th March 2025 

Congratulations  to our Y3 class who recorded 96.7% attendance the last week of the half 
term.   

 
 

 
 

DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
DREAM 

Behaviour 
Ralphie Thomas Alistair James Charlie Emily Annabel 

DREAM 
Work 

Ben Hunter Max Isaac Mia Isla Thomas 

 
 

Holy Communion 
Holy Communion will take place on Saturday, 14th June, 11am at Corpus Christi Catholic 

Church.   There will be a Class Dojo group set up for future correspondence so please 
ensure that you are signed into this. 

 
 
 
 



Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
 

4.4.2025 Easter Mass in Church at 
11.00am 

25.4.2025 Y4 

2.5.2025 Y5 

9.5.2025 Y3 
16.5.2025 Y2 

23.5.2025 Whole school 
 
 
 
 

School Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who visited our Book Fair.  We sold £858 worth of books in total 
with Scholastics Book Fair rewarding our school with 50% of the sales. An outstanding 

£429 will be spent on books for our children.  Thank you 
 
 

Mother’s Day Shop 
Our Mother’s Day shop was a great success, and we hope all our mother’s, carers and 

many family members enjoy their gifts from our children.  A total of £270 was raised for 
our playground project. 

 
The St Helens Star is running a Special Edition Mother’s Day page this week to celebrate 
the wonderful women in our children’s lives.  Children across St Helens were asked to 
send in messages for their mums.  Pick up a copy of the newspaper this week to read 

more. 
 
 
 

Holidays In Term Time 
Parents requesting to take their child out of school for a family holiday during term time 

are now required to complete a Holiday Request Form prior to the holiday. 
These forms are available from the school office 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

The Big Build – Playground Project 
 

Mr. John Heyes, a parent of two of our pupils, is taking on the challenge of the Excalibur 
10k Trail Race on Sunday, 11th May 2025 to raise money for our playground project.  

 
Training for the challenge is well underway and on track for 11th May. 

 
 

                                                       
 
 
 

 Can you help by sponsoring him?  Your support would be greatly appreciated.  Please 
click on the link or scan the QR code below and share with family and friends. 

Thank you 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-

4?utm_term=7pWk472nr 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/corpuschristi-catholicprimaryschool-4?utm_term=7pWk472nr


 
 

                
 

 
 



 

 

Cash Only Please! 

 

 

 



                                                        

 
Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school to celebrate our children.  This can be 

for anything – washing the car, gardening, sports awards, family day out, personal 

achievement etc, we’d love to share their achievements with our school family. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 

 

 
 
 

We are so proud of our wonderful Amelia (Y6) who this month has been raising money 
for the Young Epilepsy Charity. The charity set a challenge of walking 26 miles in 26 days 
and Amelia smashed it!   In total her supporters donated £606 for the charity. 
Congratulations Amelia and well done from all of us at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary 
School. 

 
 
 

mailto:corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk


 
School Easter Holidays 

 
School closes at 3.30pm on Friday, 4th April and re-opens on Tuesday, 22nd April. 

 

 
 
 


